
PODCAST:  Sheriff  Hodgson
discusses  suicides  at  his
holding facilities
Attorney General Maura Healey called for an investigation into
Sheriff  Thomas  Hodgson  and  the  Bristol  County  Sheriff’s
Office, citing concerns about the number of suicides in the
two facilities run by the Sheriff. 

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/podcast-sheriff-hodgson-discusses-suicides-at-his-holding-facilities/2018/07/15
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/podcast-sheriff-hodgson-discusses-suicides-at-his-holding-facilities/2018/07/15
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/podcast-sheriff-hodgson-discusses-suicides-at-his-holding-facilities/2018/07/15

